
INSTRUCTIONS FOR STUDENTS 
 

Welcome to the Medical Students’ Research Conference, 
attracting now over one-hundred and twenty participants, which 
will be held at the Faculty of Medicine of the University of Pécs 
between 3rd and 5th of April, 2008. The conference will begin 
with the Opening Ceremony on April 3rd at 2:30 p.m. 

The presentations are assigned to the section as indicated 
during the submission procedure. 

The PowerPoint presentation of the talk should be given 
to the technical staff half an hour before the section starts. Each 
talk is permitted to proceed for 10 minutes, followed by a 5 mins 
of discussion and debate. If the talk exceeds the 10 minutes 
limit, the presentation will not be interrupted, but it will lead to 
the reduction of discussion length. Having passed the 10 mins 
limit of the presentation will be indicated by the student member 
of jury standing up. 

In order to acknowledge the participation to the 
conference, each student guest from abroad will receive a 
certificate of his/her contribution, signed by the chairman and 
senior student member of the Students’ Research Association. 
Should the presenters be awarded by the jury, the award will be 
forwarded to the institute whence the presentation was 
submitted, with the presenter student’s name as addressee. 

On behalf of the Organizing committee, we wish you a 
pleasant stay and successful participation in the Pécs Medical 
Students’ Conference 2008.   


